
          

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

      
        

 

            
 

            
              

       
 

   

  

  

  

    

   

    

   

    

     
  

 
             

           
 

 
         

               
            

              
 

           
       

 

 

 

           

   Just the Fax
	
A fax bulletin from Molina Healthcare of Michigan (MHM) December 18, 2018
	

New Prescriptions Required for Molina Healthcare
­
Members who use Tronvite, Taliva, Lorid, or Folika-T
­

Molina Healthcare will no longer cover Tronvite, Taliva, Lorid, or Folika-T. 

Members who were receiving Tronvite, Taliva, Lorid, or Folika-T will require a 
new prescription for a Molina formulary option before they receive their next fill. 
Molina Healthcare covers the following alternative products: 

• Vol-Care Rx • Nephro-Vite Rx Tablet 

• Dialyvite • Nephronex-SL Tablet 

• Rena-Vite • Virt-Vite Plus Tablet 

• Vita-Bee/C • Vitamin B Complex with 

• Folbee Plus Tablet Vitamin C 

• Nephro-Vite Tablet 

Please submit an electronic prescription or fax a new prescription to your patient’s 
pharmacy. Molina covers the above list of products without an authorization. 

Questions 
If you have pharmaceutical-related questions, a pharmacy representative is 
available to assist you Monday through Friday, from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Call (888) 
898-7969, press 1, and then select the pharmacy department. At the pharmacy 
menu, press 2 (Prior Authorizations or Claim Override), to talk to a representative. 

Providers with other questions may contact their provider network managers or 
email the provider network management department at 
MHMProviderServicesMailbox@MolinaHealthCare.com 

880 West Long Lake Road, Suite 600, Troy, MI 48098 

(855) 322-4077 • www.MolinaHealthcare.com 

https://www.MolinaHealthcare.com
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